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Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield and Mary Washington 
Healthcare sign network agreements 
 
Excellent news for TLC Key Advantage and TLC HDHP members!  

Mary Washington Healthcare and Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield have completed 
agreements that ensure continued participation of all Mary Washington Healthcare facilities 
and providers in Anthem’s commercial, affiliated HMO, HealthKeepers Medicaid, and 
Medicare Advantage networks. The multi-year agreements are effective March 1, 2023, 
ensuring Mary Washington will remain in Anthem’s care provider network. 
 
 
 
Please let us know if you have questions 


